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CommenterWords 

Northern Pass should not be allowed to put unsightly, huge transmission lines along our most 
popular tourist route, Route 93, or actually any road in our beautiful state. Since we as a state will receive little  

benefit, if any at all, from this project, we should not allow this foreign entity to SPOIL our scenic ways. Tourism  

is major business for our state. Why would the State of New Hampshire want to damage the beauty of our state  

and have an impact on tourism and property values in the proposed site line of this project. If it must happen  

please force Northern Pass to go underground or down the Connecticut River. 
 
Thank you, Elaine MacAdam 

 
 

  

 


